
 NEWSLETTER 35 - 8th September 2025 
 

                                                                                                                                                  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to welcome the children back to school last week. They settled quickly into their new 
classes and are already working hard. I would like to welcome all new families and children to High 
Street.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for supporting our uniform policy. The children looked so smart 
on their return. Please can we ask that you regularly check that names are in their items of uniform so 
that we can return them if lost. 
 
Weekly SWAY  
This academic year we will be using Class Dojo to share messages and class/year group curriculum 

information and will stop the weekly SWAY. We will also post a regular update from each year group 

on Facebook. The classes will work on a rota for this as seen below. 

 

Date: Year Group: 

5/09/25 Nursery 

12/09/25 Reception 

19/05/25 Y1 

26/09/25 Y2 

03/10/25 Y3 

10/10/25 Y4 

17/10/25 Y5 

24/10/25 Y6 
 

Celebrations  

We like to celebrate achievements at High Street. If your child has something to celebrate through an 

out of school activity, please let us know and we can add it to the school newsletter.  

 
 

 

 
Edsential Lunch Menus for September 2025 
 
School meals will be £2.95 per day from September.  If your 
child has any allergies or intolerances that we are not aware of 
please let us know as soon as possible.   
 
We have had some changes to the previous menu that we 
distributed at the end of last term. 
 
We are currently awaiting a new weekly menu from Edsential.  
The new menu will be sent out as soon as possible. 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

After School Club Menu  
Please find below a new menu for After School Club starting from September 2025. A main 

meal and dessert will be served at 4pm each evening (this will replace the two lots of snacks 

that we have previously offered).  

Week 2 – starting week beginning 8th September  

Monday: Spaghetti bolognaise (vegan option) 
Tuesday: Chicken pasta bake (vegan option) 
Wednesday: Pizza (homemade with children) 
Thursday: Sausage casserole & chips (vegan option) 
Friday: Beans/spaghetti on toast 

                   

 

 
 
Welcome Meetings 
We would like to invite you to year group welcome meetings in September. Please see the following 
dates and times below.  
 

Monday 8th September  Year 2  3.30pm School Theatre  

Tuesday 9th September  Year 5 3.30pm School Theatre 

Wednesday 10th September  Year 4 3.30pm School Theatre  

Thursday 11th September Year R  2.30pm School Theatre 

Thursday 11th September  Year 3  3.30 - 4.15pm (including school 
residential talk) 

                 
School Uniform 

Puddings: 

Swiss rolls 

Ice cream 

Brownie bites 

Flapjack bites 

Shortcake mini bites 

Chocolate muffins 

Double chocolate muffins 



   

 

   

 

 
We are excited to advise that we are changing our main supplier of school uniform to a local company 
with a history of supplying clothing to schools.  My School Style are based on the Industrial Park in 
Winsford and uniform is available online at Buy Uniform Shop at Winsford High Street Primary School 
- My School Style.  Uniform will continue to be available from the market and preloved uniform is still 
available from the Uniform Exchange.   
 
Letter from the Prime Minister 
Please see on a separate dojo a letter from our Prime Minister, Keir Starmer. 
                         
          
Diary Dates: * new dates  

Date Information 

 

Tuesday 23rd September 2025 NSPCC workshops with Y6 and Y2 

Wednesday 24th September 2025 NSPCC workshops with Y6 and Y2 
 

Monday 6th October 2025 Whole school individual school photos 

Friday 24th October 2025 School closes for the Half Term at 3.15pm  
(The HUB will be open for paid sessions as usual until 5.50pm) 

27th – 31st October 2025 October Half Term 

Monday 3rd November 2025 Inset Day 3 – school closed to children 

Tuesday 4th November 2025 School opens for the new term 

Wednesday 10th December 2025 New Vic Theatre Trip for Years 5 & 6.  Back in School approx 
5.30pm 

Monday 15th December 2025 St Lukes charity Elf run – whole school – more details to follow 

Thursday 18th December 2025 Outside the Box Theatre production in School – Nursery to Year 
4 

Friday 19th December 2025 School closes for the Christmas holiday at 3.15pm  
(The HUB will be open for paid sessions as usual until 5.50pm) 

22nd December 25 – 2nd January 
2026 

Christmas holiday 

Monday 5th January 2026 School opens for the new term 

Friday 13th February 2026 School closes for the Half term at 3.15pm  
(The HUB will be open for paid sessions as usual until 5.50pm)  

16th February to 20th February 
2026 

Half Term 

Monday 23rd February 2026 Inset Day 4 – school closed to children 

Tuesday 24th February 2026 School opens for the new term 

Wednesday 1st April 2026 School closes for the Half Term at 3.15pm  
(The HUB will be open for paid sessions as usual until 5.50pm) 

Thursday 2nd April 2026 – 17th 
April 

Spring Break 

Monday 20th April 2026 School opens for the summer term 

Monday 25th May – Friday 29th 
May 

May Half Term 

Monday 1st June 2026 School opens for the new term 

https://myschoolstyle.com/school-shop/winsford-highstreet-primary/shop/uniform/
https://myschoolstyle.com/school-shop/winsford-highstreet-primary/shop/uniform/


   

 

   

 

Tuesday 21st July 2026 School closes for the Half Term at 3.15pm  
(The HUB will be open for paid sessions as usual until 5.50pm) 

Wednesday 22nd July 2026 Inset Day 5 – school closed to children 

 
Should you need to make contact with school, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Joule on: 
head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk or returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk and please remember the 
year group emails if you need to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
However, please note that all email accounts will not be monitored as regularly after 5.30pm each 
evening or during the holiday, to ensure a work life balance for the staff.   
 
Kind regards,  
Mark Joule,  
Head Teacher 

mailto:head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk

